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 My AAPC App Now Tracks CEUs 

AAPC recently updated the My AAPC app to help you easily manage your CEUs. The new CEU tracking 
feature is an easy-to-use addition that will make entering and submitting your CEUs a smooth process. 
 
You’ll now be able to: 

• Track CEU requirements and progress with one click! 
• Quickly Add CEUs to your training table from your mobile device 
• Upload certificates to have on-hand when needed 
• Modify CEU training items and distribution 
• Submit CEUs during your submission window right from the app 

 
Download today by searching My AAPC in the Google Play Store or Apple App Store.   
 
National Office Holiday Hours 
Please note that AAPC’s customer service hours of operation for the upcoming holiday. The national 
office, including customer service, will be open normal hours on Monday Nov 19 through Wednesday 
Nov. 21, from 7am to 5pm MDT. The office will be closed Nov 22 and 23 in observance of Thanksgiving. 
 
HEALTHCON Registration Now Open 
AAPC is pleased to announce their 27th national conference, HEALTHCON, in Las Vegas, Nevada, April 28 through  
May 1 at Caesars Palace. Join 3,000 healthcare business professionals in learning about the latest and greatest 
topics on auditing, billing, coding, compliance, facility and practice management. Find more information at 
healthcon.com.  
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